
 

Executive Headteacher Matt Rawling 
Head of School Jackie Chambers 
Deputy Headteacher John Page 
Chair of Federation Wayne Wills  

           Wednesday 8th May, 2024 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

During SATs week, which begins on Monday 13
th May 2024, there will be a free breakfast 

club open to all Year 6 pupils to allow them to have a settled and positive start to each day. 
 

This will take place in the classrooms which will be open from 7:45am and a member of the 
Year 6 team will collect children from the children’s entrance gate by the staff car park (The 
back gate). 

 
If you would like for your child to attend, please consent on Arbor by 7pm Friday 10th May, so 
that we can order food and prepare activities. 

 
Thank you for your continued support,  

 

The Year 6 team 
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